
  
 

ROWAN UNIVERSITY 

College Prep 

Transition Night 
Presented by the Office of Accessibility Services 

  Wednesday, November 29, 2023 – 6-7:30 PM 

 
These free virtual events are offered to high school students 

with disabilities and their parents. Our goal is to provide 

knowledge and understanding of the transition process 

from high school into college. 

 

Please follow link for registration: 

 

College Prep Night Registration Form 2023 

 

 
       Scan Me 

 

Save the Date! 

Information Covered: 

 

➢ How is College 

different from High 

School 

➢ How to prepare for the 

transition to college 

➢ How to transition from 

2 year to 4 year 

colleges 

➢ Living on campus vs. 

commuting 

 

For more information: 
 

 John Woodruff, Director 

Office of Accessibility 

Services at 

woodruff@rowan.edu 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2F1VDoCZuVIuXG5C64e0596r2X4bFDnERzQuHXUrjFTZVU%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing_eil_m%26ts%3D654006a0&data=05%7C01%7Cdeanj%40studentsrowan.mail.onmicrosoft.com%7C4d8a29e96337464cb5ff08dbd980163a%7Ceda8e9bc72cf449ca4e6725e6c6bd0d8%7C0%7C0%7C638342917114279305%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BsecDcW8A%2Fhw7vLrTb%2FUZerNYS7FoCnNytEEK%2FPJ1qo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:woodruff@rowan.edu

